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PA FOUNDATION COMES TOGETHER TO SUPPORT ORLANDO TRAGEDY  

#PrayForOrlando 

Chicago,	IL,	June	23,	2016–	As	weeks	pass	since	the	Orlando	tragedy	the	devastation	still	weighs	heavy	on	
all	of	us.	In	effort	to	support	PA	Member	Downtown	Produce	and	the	Orlando	community,	the	PA	
Foundation	collectively	donated	$6,290	to	the	OneOrlando	Fund.	The	PA	Foundation	and	Produce	
Alliance	Team	continues	to	support	the	community	as	well	as	the	victims	and	families	of	the	Pulse	
tragedy.	Thank	you	to	everyone	who	has	donated.				

	

	

In	1996,	Produce	Alliance,	LLC.	pioneered	representing	customers	to	the	premier	grower/shipper	community,	
providing	access	to	the	highest	quality	fresh	produce	under	contracts	which	assured	supply	while	managing	cost	
and	risk.	
	
Today,	they	specialize	in	providing	fresh	produce	procurement	and	distribution	services	to	food	service	clients	
across	North	America,	the	Caribbean	and	beyond.	Managing	an	alliance	of	50+	independently-owned	specialty	
distributors	of	fresh	products,	with	combined	produce	sales	of	over	$4	billion	annually.	Each	are	carefully	selected	
using	the	most	rigorous	qualification	criteria.	They	commit	to	full	compliance	with	the	PA	audited	distribution,	
purchasing,	and	category	management	programs	designed	for	client	success.	
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